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Dear Parents and Guardians,

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL - SCHOOL CAMPUS REOPENS FOR TERM 2 ON THE 11™ JAN
2021

Allow me to wish everyone a Happy New Year and | am sure we are all looking forward to 2021 with
enthusiasm. It was very pleasing to welcome our teaching staff back to school this morning as they are
engaged in the final preparations for Term 2. | write to you today in regard to some positive updates
concerning campus entry.

As we continue to follow the latest announcements that all schools will reopen on the 20th of January
2021, | am particularly pleased that International Schools have been given the confirmation to open their
campuses in line with their own particular school calendars. Allow me to share some key dates with you
as we plan to reopen our campus on the 17th of January 2021. Over the next four days’ various essential
activities will be completed to ensure the maximum level of safety possible for our students, staff, parents
and our MIGS community.

Date Event/Information

Tuesday 5" January e Remote Learning continues for ALL Year Groups (information can
be found on the existing Remote Learning Platforms via the Parent
Portal)
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Wednesday 6" January e The school undergoes a thorough cleaning and sanitization
process

Thursday 7" January e Staff complete their COVID screening

ff
Friday 8" January e Staff prepare classrooms for our students return

Monday 11" January School Campus reopens for ALL students with continued SOPs from
the last term.

| realise we are all anxious to return to school and | ask that we all be patient as we carry out some final
processes over the next four days. During zoom sessions tomorrow Class teachers and Form tutors will
also be able to answer any questions you may have.

| look forward to welcoming you back onto campus on Monday the 11" of January and trust everyone has
remained safe and well. Please do ensure that you continue to wear a mask, regularly sanitize, maintain
social distancing and follow all the necessary steps that have become part of our daily routines to remain
safe.

Warm regards
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